
From: eveseliz 
Sent: March 6, 2021 7:18 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Carlson, George <george.carlson@mississauga.ca>; Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Dear Peel Regional Council, 

I am a resident of Meadowvale Village and am avid cyclist. I am also a Professional Agrologist and I 
oppose highway 413. 

I am opposed to the highway because it will chew up 400 acres of greenbelt and farmland, cross 
waterways and ruin beautiful peaceful countryside through which I love to cycle and from which we eat. 

The highway will encourage urban sprawl since where there is a highway, warehouses and subdivisions 
spring up.  Road salt will be dumped into waterways, pollution will increase and we will be stuck with 
the $6 billion blight (if the highway came in on budget, which they never do). The last thing needed in 
the fight against pollution and climate change is another mega highway. 

This highway is being proposed in the middle of the pandemic when travel habits of the future are 
unknown. Better transit is what is needed in order fight pollution and climate change and greenhouse 
gases, and move large amounts of people, not highways with one person per car. 

Please oppose this highway and support a full Federal Environmental Assessment prior to any decisions 
so that the full environmental impact can be determined. 

Thank you, 

Elizabeth Eves 

Mississauga 

March 6, 2021
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